Memorial Bricks

Saint John the Baptist calls us to "Pave a Way"
unto the Lord! The plaza in front of the new Our
Lady of the Cape Church will be a place for
parishioners to assemble and enter into the
presence of the Lord. It will also be a gathering place
after Liturgies to renew and deepen friendships. The focus of the Plaza layout will be a dedication stone
surrounded by Memorial Bricks. Each brick can be engraved with the name(s) of loved ones. This will be
a lasting memorial -- a great testimony of love and faith for those we love and for ourselves.

Saint Paul speaks about stones building up the Body of Christ -- the Church. These memorial bricks will
be symbolic of the people making up Christ's Body here at Our Lady of the Cape.

Each brick paver can have up to three lines of engraved characters (letters) with up to 15 characters per
line. Spaces and punctuations count as a character. A sample memorial brick can be examined in the
lobby of the Parish Center and at Immaculate Conception Chapel.

This is a great memorial for deceased persons as well as a way to honor individuals celebrating
birthdays, anniversaries or the precious gift of friendship. Upon request, a certificate can be sent to
individuals you so honor announcing your memorial gift.

Donation per brick: $100.  Proceeds to support the rebuilding of Our Lady of the Cape Church.

Brick Inscription: It is suggested that you inscribe only one or two names per brick for greater legibility.
Please avoid using titles (i.e. Mr. & Mrs. John Doe). It is more personal to use first names (i.e. John & Jane Doe).
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Your Name & Address (please prnt):

Phone:

Enclosed is my donation of $ for bricks.

Please use reverse side for names on additional Memorial Bricks.



Information for additional bricks:

BRICK TWO
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BRICK THREE
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The donation of Memorial Bricks will be an ongoing gift opportunity to
remember the deceased and to honor our living. A brick given in the
name of an individual is a great way to remember a birth, a birthday,
an anniversary or to say ‘thank you’ to a friend.

Presently, all engraved bricks are being placed around the Statue of
Our Lady of Fatima in the garden behind the Church.



